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CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE
Earl F. Bosworth, Assistant City Manager
E: earl.bosworth@copbfl.com | P: 954.786.4602 | F: 954.786.4504

MEMORANDUM

DATE: May 17, 2023

TO: Mark E. Berman, City Attomey

FROM: Earl Bosworth, Assistant City Manager

SUBJECT: Request for Resolution—Meeting ofMay 23, 2023

This memo is to request a Resolution of the City Commission of the City of Pompano Beach approving
and authorizing the proper City Officials to execute an Agreement between the City of Pompano Beach
and The District Board ofTrustees ofBroward College, Florida continuing a cooperative relationship that
connects City of Pompano Beach residents to varied educational opportunities.

We would like this to appear on the May 23, 2023, Commission meeting agenda. Should you need any
further information, please let me know.

Thank you.

Cc: Jill Mesojedec
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